
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

I, Rajinder Mohan Kalia, as an owner/driver, would kindly request to Australian Government to put an 
end to "illegal taxi service" also known as Uber. 

We as small business, who abide by taxi industry and Government rules and regulations, feel that our 
Government has not risen to the occasion to serve justice to us but allowing the illegal company to 
operate successfully. 

I personally perceive that Uber has planted  a hard slap on Australian Government's face by being 
evasive in paying GST/tax and continuing to operate in an illicit manner. 

Apparently Uber drivers are not licensed drivers to be carrying passengers on the pretext of making 
money. This only depicts that Our Government is  compromising on public's safety or whoever uses 
Uber as their carrier. 

Since Uber has come into action, I have faced with financial problems that include loan repayment 
(house and business) and other bills. My relationship with my young family has recently being a 
disturbed one because I am unable to fulfil their needs. 

I urge our Government to take appropriate action against Uber and declare it's closure at the earliest. 

Thanking you in advance 

Rajinder Mohan Kalia 
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